
Dear National OT Registration Board, 
 
I understand that at present there is a proposal for 30 hours of CPD per year, and would like 
to provide some feedback regarding this.   
 
I feel very strongly that 30 hours per year is ideal many ways, however would not be realistic 
for a majority of occupational therapists.  I believe that for a more modest CPD loading 
would be appropriate; 20 hours per year - similar to that of physiotherapy. 
 
I look forward to hearing an update after the consultation process. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
E. Lawrence 
 


